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Maki latridis

From: Maki latridis

Sent:  Thursday, September 30, 2004 9:41 AM

To: Jim Spaanstra (jspaanstra@faegre.com)

Cc: Linn Havelick (Ihavelic@mines.edu); Anne Walker (Anne Walker); David Harmon (David Harmon)
Subject: Meeting with BFI

Jim:

As we discussed, | am providing you with links to NRC documents regarding compliance with off-site landfiil
waste acceptance criteria that Colorado School of Mines would like to follow in characterizing impacted soils from
the CSMRI Site for off-site disposal, including disposal at the BF! Foothills Landfill. CDPHE has agreed to allow
the School to use this NRC-recommended approach.

We would like to try to set up a meeting between BF! and School representatives on Oct. 11, 12, or 14. Please
advise as to BFI's availability.

Thanks,
Maki

http:/iwww.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/secys/2004/secy2004-0035/2004-
0035scy.pdffpagemode=bookmarks

http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/cvr/2004/2004-0035vir.html

Asimakis (Maki) P. Iatridis

Berg Hill Greenleaf & Ruscitti LLP
1712 Pearl Street

Boulder, Colorado 80302

Phone: (303) 402-1600

Facsimile: (303) 402-1601

Email: api@bhgrlaw.com

Web Site: www.bhgrlaw.com

The information contained in this electronic mail message is for the exclusive use of the addressee and may contain
confidential, privileged and nondisclosable information. If the recipient of this message is not the addressee, such recipient is
strictly prohibited from reading or distributing this message or its contents in any way. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please call the sender immediately and/or return the e-mail to sender. Thank you.
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